
 
 
Tuesday Tips is a new outreach effort by OGCA.  The idea behind Tuesday 
Tips is to convey tips, tricks and other helpful information around the area 
of research administration.  Our goal is to post on (almost every) Tuesdays.  
If there is something you would like to see  covered on Tuesday Tips, email:   
UAF-GCReATE@alaska.edu. For more Tips visit OGCA website. 

 

 Disclosing Innovation Information/OIPC  

 

Our university researchers, students and staff are innately innovative. There 
are always solutions being created to problems that arise, especially when 
dealing with novel research or Alaska’s unique work environment. Those 
innovations are often valuable, not only because they solve an immediate 
problem, but they could change the way others do research by incorporating 



(e.g., a grant, contract or cooperative agreement) can retain title to 
inventions or technology if certain disclosure obligations are met.   
  
OK, then, what should be disclosed? Any invention or technology conceived 
or brought to physical fruition with the assistance of the federal funding 
(whether or not a patent was applied for by the university or company) is 
subject to the Bayh -Dole Act and should be disclosed.  
  

https://era.nih.gov/iedison/agency_sites.htm
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